
LAKE BLUFF PARK DISTRICT               

________________________________________________________________ __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

355 W. WASHINGTON AVENUE * LAKE BLUFF, ILLINOIS 60044 

                                 Phone (847) 234-4150 

 

February 27, 2018 

 

Mr. Ty Kovach 

Lake County Forest Preserves  

Executive Director 

1899 West Winchester Road 

Libertyville, IL 60048 

 

Dear Ty, 

 

The Lake Bluff Park District has been holding public input meetings to determine if the Lake 

Bluff Park District should continue to offer and operate the Lake Bluff Golf Club, which 

increasingly is a financial challenge for the Park District. 

 

The Board is researching various options and has received multiple requests to determine 

whether the Lake County Forest Preserves would consider managing or leasing the 50-year-old 

Lake Bluff Golf Club.  On behalf of the Board, this letter asks for your response.  

 

If you would like to see additional information, such as financial reports, rounds, capital, etc., 

please contact me as soon as possible.  The Board respectfully requests your response by March 

19, 2018.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ron Salski 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  Board of Commissioners 


